

Ambassador of Japan Washington, D. C.

November 9, 2012

Dear Mr. Regge Life,

It was my great honor to attend the panel discussion and the premiere of "Live Your Dream: The Taylor Anderson Story". I was greatly moved by your wonderful, inspirational film celebrating the life of Taylor.

Taylor will forever be remembered as an extraordinary symbol of friendship between Japan and the United States.

I wish you the best of luck and I hope to meet you again in the future.

Thank you for filming & I think if will be come a common asset for the people who would be one Sutere bridges!

Thank you again.

Ichiro Fujisaki

Sincerely,

Ambassador of Japan ichirofujisaki@aol.com

Twitter: @AmbJapan2US

Mr. Regge Life

Executive Director of Global Film Network Inc.

PO Box 70

East Chatham, New York 12060